
K.M.G. COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE, GUDIYATTAM 

RED RIBBON CLUB 

Activities 2023-2024 

Event:1 

On behalf of Red Ribbon Club in KMG College of Arts  and Science Gudiyattam , a 

awareness program  was held on 20-10-2023. the topic of "Way to Stay Healthy in School 

Students" for the Government Higher Secondary School, Railway Station Gudiyattam on the 

harm caused by the use of tobacco. In this special event, Dr. Sivaji Rao, Vellore Pentland 

Hospital explained the harm caused by tobacco to the students. More than 150 students are 

participated and benefitted in this event. Mrs.S.Sumathi, Headmistress of the school gave the 

felicitation address. The Program was organized by Red Ribbon Club Coordinator 

Prof.V.Vinayagamoorthy and Club Member Dr.S.Selvaraj 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Event: 2 

KMG College of Arts and Science , Red Ribbon Club and Govt. Pentland Hospital 

Vellore organized a seminar on "Physical Health and Mental Health" for school students held at 

Thiruvalluvar High School KMG Hall on 12-02-2024.Mr. Shivaji Rao, Psychiatrist, Vellore 

Pentland Hospital, was the special guest in the Seminar. In the speech delivered by the school 

students about the health and mental health of the school students and the dietary habits to be 

followed and the health benefits caused by the use of Cool Lips by the school students.  He 

advised the students how to protect themselves from harm and mental health harm. More than 

200 school students participated and benefited in this Seminar. The Program was organized by 

Red Ribbon Club Coordinator Prof.V.Vinayagamoorthy and Club Member Dr.S.Selvaraj 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



Event:3 

On Behalf of Red Ribbon Club, KMG College of Arts and Science, 

Gudiyattam   to visit "Blood Collection Observation Camp" was held on 13-03-

2024 at Sri Narayani Hospital and  Research Center, Vellore under the auspices of 

Red Ribbon Club of KMG Arts and Science College. 45 students participated and 

benefited in this camp. The arrangements for the camp were made by Red Ribbon 

Club Coordinator Prof. V. Vinayagamoorthy and Club member Prof. S. Selvaraj. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


